
A message from your Youth Chair 

I would like to welcome you to your Youth committee for 2016/17. I am very proud to be the Youth 

Chairman for the coming year and hopefully together we can revive the Youth committee. I have 

been camping all of my life and caravanning for 4 years with my parents and really enjoy the 

socialising and new friendships I have made. 

We are keen to raise awareness of the Youth Section and would encourage any youth members to 

get involved and help us build a sustainable youth committee for the future. 

I am supporting the neonatal intensive care unit at Derriford Hospital this year as this very close to 

me following the birth of my nephew in 2016. If you are able to support us with our fundraising then 

we would welcome your input and look forward to seeing you at our Youth Rally in April at Harford 

Bridge. 

There will be lots of fun and games for you all to enjoy. 

You will see us out on the rally field throughout the year and if there is anything we can help you 

with please just ask. 

Zoe Biddle 

 


